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Georg?a Power Company
n ATTN: Mr. W. G. Hairston, III-
" S2nior Vice President -

Nuclear Operations
P. O. Box 4545
Atlanta, GA 30302

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 50-425/88-32
t

Thank you for your response of July 19, 1988, to our Notice of Deviation issued
on June 29, 1988, concerning activities conducted at your Vogtle facility under
NRC License No. CPPR-109.

You response acknowledges this Notice incorrectly as a violation. Based on
telephone conversations with your licensing staff, we agree that this was only
a clerical documentation error *d that the information provided satisfactorily
covers the elements required o' the Notice of Deviation. Therefore, we will
examine the implementation of your stated corrective action during future
inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this mitter

Sincerely,

= JA s
Alan R. Herdt, Chief
Engineering Brar.ch
Division of Reactor Safety

cc: R. P. Mcdonald, Executivs Vice
President, Nuclear Operations

! P. D. Rice, Vice President, Project
Director,

C. W. Hayes, Vogtle Quality
,

Assurance Manager,

G. Bockhold, Jr. , General Manager,
Nuclear Operations

i J. P. Kane, Manager Licensing
and Engineering

J. A. Bailey, Project Licensinc
Manager

(cc cont'd - See page 2)
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(cc cont'd)
8. W. Churchill, Esq., Shaw,

Pittman, Potts and Trowbridge
D. Kirkland, III, Counsel,

Office of the Consumer's Utility
Council

D. Feig, Georcians Against
Nuclear Energy

State of Georgia |

bec: E. Reis, OGC
J. Hopkins, NRR
M. Sinkule, RII

, ' '

DRS, Technical Assistant
.

NRC Resident Inspector L

Document Control Desk
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